
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 1/6/2014 2:56:34 PM
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Quarterly meeting schedule?

Liza

Happy new year!

We were thinking it’s time to reinstate our quarterly SED/Gas Ops discussions and would like 
to get something scheduled at your convenience.

It can happen at your office, but it might be better if you and your team could come to San 
Ramon.

Either way, let us know if you have some availability in the coming weeks.

Thanks

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

lrdd@pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739
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